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News

Eller Comments on Fee Disclosure Rules

Jennifer Eller is quoted in the Pensions & Investments article, 
“DC industry relieved over fee disclosure rules,” by Robert Steyer 
published on February 27, 2012. Though there have not been big 
differences found in ‘final-final’ regulations after numerous 
delays, Eller comments that, “there are some unanswered 
questions because each provider has unique arrangements with 
certain sponsors.”

ATTORNEYS & PROFESSIONALS

Jennifer Eller
jeller@groom.com
202-861-6604

PUBLISHED

02/27/2012

SERVICES

https://www.groom.com/attorneys-professionals/jennifer-eller/
mailto:jeller@groom.com

